
To: Mayor John Haila and Ames City Council Members

From: Lieutenant Mike Arkovich, Ames Police Department

Date: September 18, 2024

Subject: Beer Permits & Liquor License Renewal Reference City Council Agenda

Item No. 10

MEMO
 

 

 

 

 

The following licenses are eligible for renewal:

 
a. Hampton Inn & Suites Ames, (2100 SE 16th Street), Special Class C Retail

Alcohol License
b. Wasabi Ames, (926 S. 16th Avenue), Class C Retail Alcohol License
c. Dollar General Store #22303, (3407 Lincoln Way), Class B Retail Alcohol License

 

A review of police records for the past 12 months found no liquor law violations for the
above listed businesses.  Therefore, the Ames Police Department recommends the license
renewal for these businesses.
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